Pacifica National Board Annual Meeting
Feb. 7-Feb. 10, 2014
Report-Out

During its February in-person meeting from February 7 through February 10, 2014,
in Washington, D.C,, the Pacifica Foundation Radio’s National Board met in
Executive Session to consider personnel matters, priviledged advice from counsel,
and information relating to engagement of services whose premature disclosure
may compromise the legitimate business interest of the foundation.

Respectfully submitted,
Cerene Roberts
Board Secretary



